From: William Enholm

Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 12:17 PM

To: John Peschong <jpeschong@co.slo.ca.us>; Debbie Arnold <darnold@co.slo.ca.us>; JHamon_prcity.com
<JHamon@prcity.com>

Cc: ~ ) o ) ~

Subject: Re: CAB letter and attachment to Paso Basin Cooperative Committee

Distinguished Representatives,

I make my living financing vineyards and wineries. | love to see Paso regaining its “mojo” and growing. | also live in rural
Creston and share the concerns so eloquently expressed in the CAB letter. Please help balance the water concerns of so
many. | support the priorities as expressed by the CAB, in their letter dated 7/18/18.

Sincerely,

Bill Enholm

Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 25, 2018, at 10:32 AM,

Important water info



Begin forwarded message:

From: Sheila Lyons
Date: July 25, 2018 at 9:30:15 AM PDT
Subject: CAB letter and attachment to Paso Basin Cooperative Committee

Please find attached the letter from CAB to the Paso Basin Cooperative Committee and
the attachment with the supporting information collected from the public and CAB
members at meetings over the years.

The Paso Basin Cooperative Committee is responsible for generating the Groundwater
Sustainability Plan (GSP) for the management of the Paso Groundwater Basin. This GSP
is required by the State of CA to address the Paso Basin’s decline. This committee is
made up of five entities whose votes on the committee are weighted. As rural
residents over the Paso Basin we are represented by the County through Supervisor
John Peschong on this committee, with Supervisor Debbie Arnold as his alternate.

Paso Basin Cooperative Committee: 61% San Luis Obispo County, 15% City of Paso
Robles, 20% Shandon/San Juan Water District, 3% San Miguel, 1% Heritage Ranch.

Sheila Lyons
CAB Chairperson

<CAB Cover Letter to Paso Basin CC.pdf>

<CAB Summary Goals July 2018 Paso Basin CC.pdf>



